
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

VILLAGE OF HUDSON FALLS

TAKE NOTICE, that a Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Hudson Falls 
will be held on 3/21/18 at Noon in the Council Room of Village Hall, 220 Main Street, Hudson Falls, NY 
for purposes of presenting the 2018-19 Tentative Budget to the Board and to consider a proposal from 
Chazen Companies to assist the Village with the development of a Master Plan for the revitalization of 
Derby Park.

The meeting room is handicapped accessible.  If you are in need of other special accommodations 
due to a disability, please contact the Village Clerk at 747-5426 at least 48 hours in advance.

ELLEN M. BRAYMAN
Village Clerk/Treasurer


